From: sara Wood |

Sent: 12 March 2020 17:01

To: Panning

Subject: Tree feeling in conservation area.

From Sara Wood

re Application ref. 2020/1201/T
Contact Tree Allocation
Incomplete telephone number on the letter.

I have received your letter concerning the felling to ground level of 1 x Ash in Rear Garden of 17
south Hill Park Gardens in a conservation area.

I have followed your link to find out why this large, and at least 80 year old tree, needs to be felled
rather than pruned, but the link said the web page was unavailable.

1 object to this magnificent tree being felled entirely unless there is very good reason. Itis a
wonderful sanctuary for birds and part of the feature of my back garden outlook where | have lived
for nearly 60 years.

Will you please copy me the details of who is asking for the tree to come down and on what
grounds?

On a separate issue.

Unexpectedly and to the astonishment of myself and neighbour a magnolia tree in the front garden
of no 22 south Hill Park Gardens was taken down. We presume to accommodate access for the
builders renovating the property. this occurred in the last month or so. | was not notified of the
felling of the tree. Had I been notified | would have objected, Perhaps Magnolia are not protected
being a foreign species. could you enlighten me about this too please..



